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14th November 1994 

GRO-C 

Liverpool 

GRO-C 

Dear Mr. Murphy, 

EDDIE O'HARA M.P. 
(Knowsley South) 

HOUSE OF COMMONS 
LONDON SW IA OAA 

Westminster: 
Tel: 071 219 4538/5232 
Fax: 071 219 4952 

Constituency: 
Tel: 051 489 8021 
Fax: 051 449 3873 

Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter dated 29th 
September to Mrs. Virginia Bottomley. The matters to which 
you refer are indeed serious. 

I should be grateful if you would pass on tome the reply from the 
Secretary of State when you receive it, and keep me informed of 
further development. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

Eddie O'Hara M.P> 
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House of Commons
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